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Marin Conservation League was founded in 1934 to preserve, protect and enhance the natural assets of Marin County.

September 2, 2015

The Honorable Marc Levine 
California State Capitol 
P.O. Box 942849, Room 2137 
Sacramento, CA 94249-0010

RE: Support SB 32 and SB 350

Dear Assembly Member Levine,

The Marin Conservation League urges your support for passage of SB 32 and SB 350.  

Please stand strong for your constituents and for climate leadership in the face of heavy lobbying 
by the oil industry.  These bills send an urgent message to the nation and the world about 
California's commitment in setting serious targets for reducing emissions and moving to clean 
energy solutions.  

We are confident that the goals they set are entirely achievable.

Please do everything you can to convince other Assembly Members to join you in voting Yes on SB 
32 and SB 350.

Thank you for helping make climate history.

Sincerely,

Kate Powers 
President


